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PREFACE

This Technical Memorandum was prepared in response to a request from

the Chairman of the Subcommittee on Energy Development and Applications of

House Committee on Science and Technology. The Committee requested that the

Office of Technology Assessment provide an update of its study of Ocean

Thermal Energy Conversion (OTEC), which was published in May 1978.1

This Technical Memorandum reviews the status of OTEC technology

developments as of April 1980. It discusses major technical accomplishments

occurring after publication of the 1978 report and principal technical

uncertainties that remain; it also attempts to summarize numerous documents

and other available information in order to provide a concise update on the

status of OTEC technology.
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